
January 5, 2000

Mr. Errol Chang
FCC

Re: FCC ID AAO200314
Applicant: RadioShack A Division of Tandy Corporation
Confirmation Number: EA95704

Dear Mr. Chang:

This is to advise you that an error was made on Form 731 when this application was originally
filed on October 18, 1999. The frequency ranges in the original Form 731 were as follows:

29-54
108-136.9875
137-174
380-512
806-960

The frequency ranges should be:

29-54
108-136.9875
137-174
380-512

Please make the correction.

Sincerely,
Courtney Sherbourne
Technical Writer
ITS-MPK

cc: David Chernomordik


